
 
 
 
Dear Families and Kindergartners, 
 

I am so excited for the school year to begin! It is going to be a fun year full of 
learning, new friends, and new adventures. I’ve included a list of supplies your child 
will need for kindergarten. Please label individual supplies as indicated. You are 
welcome to drop off these items at our Back to School Picnic/Open House on August 
18th. 

 
 

 Crayons 
 Washable Markers 
 Colored Pencils 
 Plenty of Pencils 
 Glue Sticks 
 Dry Erase Markers 
 Kleenex 

 

Individual Supplies (Please Label): 
 Headphones 
 Wireless Mouse 
 Spill Proof Water Bottle 
 Backpack 
 Indoor Shoes 

Please note: slip-on or velcro sneakers are 
recommended as these will also be used 
for gym class. 

 
 

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email, text, or call me. My email is 

tylynlange1@stmikes.us, and my cell number is 231-250-3530. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all soon! 
 

Mrs. Lange 
 
 

 
 
 


